The Summer( )Space Bergsjon 2016 newsletter #5
- Week 31

During this week we have had a big focus on
groupwork since next week is the last week
that the group works together in Bergsjon and
it is time for presentations. Therefore all the
groups have started their final phase to
prepare for the final delivery. This means
meeting with our partners to discuss and get
final feedback. Meetings with Robert Englund
from Balder, Amanj Aziz from
Bergsjopoolen and Tobias Johansson from
Familjebostidder were on the schedule. One of

Figure 1: The four groups hard at work

the groups spent half of the week at Autodesk

to be able to learn and use the Fusion 360 software. The whole gang spent the
whole day Friday at the Autodesk office to change the working environment and to
get that motivation that the group gets when we visit the Autodesk office in Mélndal.

We have welcomed a couple of good visitors this
week but due to the focus on next week’s
presentations we have kept those meetings short.
Some of the groups felt that the a couple of the
visitors could be interesting to talk to closer and
asked for a private meeting which in all cases was
granted.

On Monday
afternoon Ola had a

Figure 2: Visitors at the office short presentation
for the whole gang

on ten future trends in business and on Thursday
morning we had a workshop on how to stand out in
a hiring process. We shared our knowledge on how

to make a good CV, how to write a complimenting
personal letter and how to prepare for job interviews. /& IS

. Figure 3: Interview techniques
For the last hour we helped those who not jet had one,

to set up a good LinkedIn page.



This week we also had an interesting side-task to take
care of. We were invited to take over an Instagram
account for GreenHackGBG which is Goteborgs Stad
way of inspiring people to live sustainable, healthier
and richer lives. We shared pictures from our work
during the summer, introduced all the projects and
showed some of the processes that we use when we
work. For those who are interested to take a look,

search for #greenhackgbg on your Instagram e
accounts or visit: Figure 2: Some more handshakes

https://www.instagram.com/greenhackgbg/ (For the Instagram page)

http://greenhackgbg.se (For GreenHackGBG website)

As mentioned earlier in this letter, next week will be our last week together as The
Summer( )Space group this summer in Bergsjon and the final presentations will be
held in the end of the week. If anyone is interested in coming to watch either one of
them please get in contact with us in the beginning of the week.

Until next time,
The Summer( )Space Team



